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Milan with 33 degrees of heat gave a great welcome to the HIGH Noon Team, last Saturday. After 

spending two evenings in Rome, in the middle of their tour of 16 nations they were here with us! 

 

More than 80 brothers and sisters came to meet them and to take part of this amazing program, which 

brought all of us to take a serious look at the situation of our own nation, our community and our own 

family , to see where we are about being honest with ourselves and others , how can we work on our 

Integrity, accountability and how can we really be able to receive God and True Parent's Grace in this 

age. 

 

Their capacity of being honest in front of everyone was an open door to many, we really felt God's love 

and care, and lots of hope for first, second and other generations to come; to really reach happiness in our 

relationships with our spouses, our children and inside of our community by being honest and living a life 

of HIGH NOON standard, a life of NO SHADOWS where God can finally enjoy this world and people 

can truly experience unconditional love. 

 

I completely believe that this has to be spread over all our communities and over the world by starting 

meaningful conversation on sexuality, pornography and purity , to reach and live God's dream for 

humanity. We are so grateful that we could spend time with them during the workshop and the day after, 

touring Milan. Deep talks and new inside came up from brothers and sisters and, we will work on them 

from now on, more than ever. 

 

"Every blessed couple should really be a happy blessed couple and have , together with God and True 

Parents great and healthy families!" 

 

Thank you again, we will pray for the success of HN and of the school of love.  


